JIM TRAHAN

Vice-President & General Manager

May 29, 1979

Mr. Bill Nittler
603 W. 1st
McCook, NE 692001

Dear Mr. Nittler: ——

Persuant to your letter, please accept this as confirmation
of your reception of Radio Station KVOL on October 9, 1973,

The described program details, per our records was a
frequency measurement conducted monthly with a frequency
monitoring company in Lees Summit, Missouri. However the
frequency indicated in your correspondence 1is inaccurate,
we operate on 1330Khz.

Our apologies for not responding earlier to your initial
request, I remain.

Sincere

ice-President - General Manager

JT/dw

KVOL, INC. - A KIRK BROADCASTING STATION
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